
 
 

 

 

 

   

      

      

 

 

December 2, 2020 

Dear Hutchens Elementary School Parents/Guardians of In-Person Instruction Students: 

We are pleased to notify you that Hutchens Elementary will re-open on Thursday, December 3, 2020 
and will return to its normal In-Person Instruction schedule.  

After three days of monitoring following the week-long Thanksgiving break, we believe that students and 
staff may return to a safe and healthy environment. To keep our school as healthy as possible, we want to 
emphasize the importance of common-sense practices to prevent the spread of COVID-19. These include 
frequent hand washing, social distancing when feasible, and wearing face coverings (masks and shields). 
All of these practices are strongly encouraged for students and staff whenever they are in the school 
building. 

Again, we want to apologize for any inconvenience that was caused by this week’s schedule change, and 
we thank you for your willingness to adapt in this uncertain time. Should you have any questions or 
concerns, please reach out to reach out to PDSmith@paulding.k12.ga.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. Brian Otott   Priscilla Smith 
Superintendent   Principal 
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